
To the attention of passengers and greeters

2022 3 January

“Uzbekistan Airways” JSC informs that due to poor weather conditions (fog,
insufficient visibility), only on January 2, 2022, flight HY-017 on the route Tashkent -
Nukus - Tashkent was forcedly canceled.

Passengers of this flight are planned to be sent on January 03, 2022.

Transportation schedule:

⁃ Departure of flight HY-011 from Tashkent at 09:00, arrival in Nukus at 10:40;

⁃ Departure of flight HY-012 from Nukus at 11:30, arrival in Tashkent at 12:50.

Thank you for understanding.
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